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Dear Mr. Mehrens:

Office of the Assistant Secretary
for Administration and Management
Washington, D.C. 20210

FOIA #FY2010-591270

This letter is an update to our letter of October 8, 2010 which is part of the rolling basis response
to your Freedom ofInformation Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. S 552, request, dated January 14, 2010. In
your letter you requested:

Copies of records that exist in any of the following categories and that were created on or
after January 20,2009:

I. All records relating to daily schedules including attendees at meetings held by and
attended by Sec. Hilda Solis;

2. All records relating to travel performed by Sec. Hilda Solis on behalf of the
Department including disbursements issued to her on her behalf for such travel;

3. All records relating to travel by Department personnel, excluding personnel form the
Office of the Inspector General, accompanying or providing advance work for the
travel of Sec. Hilda Solis on behalf of the Department including disbursements issued
to or on behalf of department personnel for such travel; and

4. All records relating to speeches given on behalf of the department by Sec. Hilda Solis
including the text of any speeches given.

In reviewing the records enclosed with our October 8, 2010 letter, we determined that portions of
three travel vouchers deemed responsive to your request may have been omitted from the
package. To ensure that we are providing an accurate and complete response, we are enclosing
the three incomplete vouchers and for comparison, the complete vouchers. We apologize for any
confusion this may have caused.

You may file an appeal of this determination with the Solicitor of Labor within 90 days from the
date you receive this letter. The appeal must state, in writing, the grounds for the appeal,
including any supporting statement or arguments. To facilitate processing any additional
correspondence on this matter, please refer to SIMS FOIA number 591270. The appeal should
include a copy of your initial request and a copy of this letter. The appeal must be addressed to:
Solicitor of Labor, U.S. Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Avenue, N.W. Room N-2428
Washington, D.C. 20210. If mailed, both the envelope and the letter of appeal itself should be



clearly marked: "Freedom of Information Act Appeal." You may email your appeal to
FOIAappeal@dol.gov and attach the same documentation as if you were mailing the appeal.
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